
 
 

 

 
 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 
We are pleased to announce that Orchard Vale Community School has 
teamed up with a new charity called schoolangel.org.uk which will help our 
school to raise money, along with many other schools in the UK. We can then 
spend the money on helping your child get the most out of school. 
 
School Angel works with lots of big shopping brands in the UK, which have 
agreed to donate a portion of the profit, they normally make on your shopping 
if you use the School Angel website to visit their shop. 
 
You are guaranteed to only pay exactly the same price, for whatever you buy, 
but our school will also receive a donation.   
 
School Angel is really simple to use and our school has its own charity page 
already set up which you can visit here: 
https://www.schoolangel.org.uk/orchard-vale-community-school.html 
 
Once on the page all you need to do is click on the logo for whatever shop 
you would like to visit. 
 
School Angel does not need you to ever create an account or login, there are 
no passwords to remember and they will never trouble you with any junk mail. 
 
We are really excited that School Angel can help our school raise lots of 
money, which we want to use primarily for the replacement and improvement 
of the Adventure Trail and Outdoor Activity area. 
 
So please remember to use the School Angel site when you shop online and 
ask your friends and relatives to support us too!  
 
As we approach Christmas we hope that our staff, you, your friends and 
family might consider visiting this website prior to your purchases. 
 
Many thanks for your ongoing support. Every purchase you make will really 
make a difference to each and every child in the school. 
 
The Headteacher 
 
On behalf of Orchard Vale Community School 
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